
A Way to Help the Poor and Working Poor Around Us FOREVER! 

 

Many parishioners know about the good works of St. Vincent de Paul which assist those 

need within our parish boundaries because those same parishioners are the source of the 

gifts that SVdP provides.  Many parishes beyond our boundaries are not as fortunate as 

we are and find themselves with few funds at year’s end. 

 

A solution to the diminished funds is a SVdP project called the “Vincentian 

Endowment.”  Contributions to the Endowment Fund assure that every one of our  SVdP 

chapters or conferences receives an annual check from earned interest so as to continue 

to assist in the good works for years to come.  Last year, 80 conferences in Central 

and Northern Arizona, including our St. Clare of Assisi Conference, each received 

$1,269 from the Vincentians Endowment Fund. 

 

You can help grow the Endowment Fund by assisting with monthly or periodic gifts 

which qualify for the Arizona State Income Tax Credit for up to $800 per couple each 

year.  (Check with your tax advisor).  Bill Klink, a Sun City resident and SVdP 

conference member, can assist and can be reached at 602-919-0261 or 

bklink@svdpaz.org.  Thank you! 

 

You may also donate to the Endowment fund at https//www.stvincentdepaul.net/give.donate 

 

mailto:bklink@svdpaz.org

